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Mr. W.C. Seidle, Chief

Reactor Projects Branch 2

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region IV

611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, Texas 76011

‘

KMLNRC 83-098
Re: Docket No. Sin S0-482
Ref: 1) Letter KMLNRC 32-252 dated 11/12/82 from
GLKoester, KG&E, to WCSeidle, NRC
2) Letter KMLNRC 82-0l15 dated 2/16/83 from
GLKoester, KG&E, to WCSeidle, NRC
3) Letter KMLNRC 83-046 dated 4/25/83 from
GLKoester, KG&E, to WCSeidle, NRC
Subj: Withdrawal of Potential 10CFR50.55(e) Report -
Restricted Movement of Nonstationary Pipe Supports

Dear Mr. Seidle:

This letter withdraws the potential 10CFR50.55(e) item concerning re-
stricted movement of nonstationary pipe supports. Kansas Gas and Electric
Company (KG&E) initially reported this item to Region IV of the Nuclear
Regulatory Commission on October 14, 1982, with additional information
provided in References 1), 2) and 3).

The Architect/Engineer (A/E) has completed the evaluation of the supports
in question and has determined that the supports can be accepted on a
"use-as-is" basis. Therefore, the restricted movement will not adversely
affect the safety of operations. Furthermore, as described in Reference
1, the support design has been modified to eliminate similar concerns in
the future and to aid in the ease of installation.

Based upon the A/E's evaluation and disposition of this subject, KG&E has
concluded that this item is not reportable pursuant to 10CFR50.55(e).
Please contact me or Mr. Otto Maynard of my staff if vou have any questions
concerning this issue.

Yours very truly,
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